
December 18. 1978

L.I,e$~ie Hilailton, Ph.D., P.E..
Dil'ector,.Medical Engineering &Blectronics
Heal~h tndustry Manufacturers Assn.
1ll30Fifteenth St•• N.\\!.
Washington. D. C. 291JO!)

Dear I.es:

thank you for your kind letter of December 11.
Appa'I'ently otn: letters crossed in the mails.

InppreCiated the opportunity to address your
group, and have already contacted some members individually.
With the cooperation of the SUPA organization I hope that
we can find an effective means to implement the spirit and
intent of the Dole-8~yh Rill.

Pol' my own records. will you please provide me with
a list of the members that attended the meeting in Chicago.
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Mary Spores
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